June 7, 2011

Dear Huma Abedin,
I know you probably do not want to hear from me, but I still
want to express my deepest apologies for conversing with your

husband Congressman Anthony Weiner.

I honestly meant no harm and I hope that you and Anthony
can work through this.

I still remain a huge supporter!

Sincerely,

Lisa Weiss




